
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope this newsletter finds you all well, despite the National Lockdown and all the uncertainties at the 
moment. We feel very fortunate to still be open and to be able to provide our usual exciting and engaging 
curriculum for your wonderful children. We will continue to follow all the government health and safety 
guidance to ensure school is as safe as it can be. We are kindly requesting that you wear a face covering (if you 
are able) and also to remember to socially distance when dropping off and collecting your child.  

Unfortunately, as instructed by the DfE, we're having to temporarily stop our Monday Art & Friday Football 
clubs, for the duration of the national restrictions. We'll refund any money. If you do rely on this childcare due 
to work commitments, please see Mrs Bone and we'll arrange an alternative. We will run a lunch time art club so 
children can still complete the exciting crafts that Mrs Twist and Mrs Osborne had planned. 
 
It is very easy to forget all about the worries outside of school sometimes. School has been such a happy place 
this week; with lots of exciting activities and lessons taking place. Next week, our ‘Boxes of Hope’ are being 
collected, if you have one to donate, please return it by Monday 9th of November.  Christmas card orders are 
also being posted on Monday.  

 
Please remember that your child/ren need to be in school to continue their learning journey with their 
teachers. However, if they have to self-isolate, school will provide work so they can continue learning at home 
(as long as they are well enough to do so, of course). Hopefully this will not occur very often, but so you know, 
we are ready if this happens.  

If anyone has any concerns please share these with us so we can work together and hopefully address them.  

Enjoy the weekend and stay safe,  

 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 
 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 100% 
Year 5 100% 
Year 6 67% 

Excellent work 
Reception & 
Years 1,2,3,4 

& 5 - you set a 
great 

example! 

Diary Autumn November 2020 
 
Monday 9th Last day to book via Lunch Shop / return Xmas 4 Schools orders, by 9.30am 
 Please bring Boxes of Hope today  
  
Wednesday 11th Armistice Day 

Boxes of Hope being collected, am 
 

Friday 13th World Kindness Day 
 Children in Need Day 
 
Monday 16th National Road Safety Week 
 National Anti-bullying Week 
  
Friday 20th Relax Kids Sessions, whole school, in school time 

 
MENU 1 

Week beginning 
Monday 9th of 

November 2020 

 
The winning team of Mr Moorhead's PE 

competition in school this week 


